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Dear Mr L Idiabor-Moses ,  
 
I am writing this letter in response to your request for information regarding; ‘Beckhill Neighbourhood Area’ that 
we received on 18 February 2017. 
 
You asked the following:   
 
1. With regard to previous tenants who occupied the Beckhill Neighbourhood area between 1998 to 

August 2014, how many lived there for more than:  
 

a) 3 years  
b) 6 years  
c) 12 years  
d) 14 years  
e) 15 years? 
Please see attached. 

 
2. Regarding those who left the area: 

 
a) Did they relocate by themselves? If so, why? 

We are currently collating this information and will provide it within the next 5 working days. 
 

b) Were they moved by the Council? If so, why? 
Please see above 
 

c) Was any tenant given grants to renovate the property assigned to him/her? 
We do not hold this information. 

 
I trust that this response is satisfactory; however, if you are dissatisfied with this response then you have a right 
to appeal to an independent officer within the Directorate of Environment and Housing. On appeal, your request 
will be re-examined and an assessment made as to whether the requirements of the Act have been adhered to. 
Should you wish to follow this course of action then please address your concerns in writing to: 
 
IM&T   
Level 3, Leonardo Building 
2 Rossington Street 
Leeds 
LS2 8HD 
 
You can also email me directly or use the on-line form on our website. When you contact us, please use the 
reference number at the top of this letter. If you are unhappy with the outcome of your complaint, you can 

Private & Confidential 
Mr L Idiabor-Moses 
 
Sent via email: request-390515-
63c557d6@whatdotheyknow.com 

Environment & Housing 
IM&T 
Level 3, 
Leonardo Building 
2 Rossington Street 
Leeds 
LS2 8HD 
 
Contact: Amanda Rudd 
Tel: 0113 3786636 
e&n.data.enquiries@leeds.gov.uk 
 
Our ref: FOI18253/ar 
Date:    20 March 2017 
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contact the Information Commissioner and ask them to investigate. Normally they will not make a decision if 
you have not made full use of our complaints procedure. The address of The Information Commissioner is:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Amanda Rudd 
Data Practitioner 
 


